
 

 
17th May 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3, 
 
We are very pleased to announce that in support of the topic, ‘Beside the Seaside’, we 
will be taking Year 3 pupils on a visit to Cleethorpes! This visit will give the pupils the 
opportunity to enhance their geographical skills as we compare a coastal town with our 
locality and practise some map skills.  
 
The trip will take place on Tuesday, 2nd July and all children will need to bring a packed 
lunch, drink and snack {no nuts}. They will need to wear clothing and footwear suitable 
for outdoor activities but we ask that they wear a school sweatshirt and bring a coat. 
 
We will need children to come to school for 8.00am on the day of the trip so that 
we can set off promptly at 8.15am. We will set off back from Cleethorpes at 
approximately 1:45pm and will return to school between 3.30pm and 4.00pm, however 
we may be slightly late, depending on the traffic. 
 
We would be grateful if you could send a contribution of £17.27 to cover the cost of the 
visit.  This cost includes the coach journey and a return trip on the land train along the 
promenade.  School will be purchasing every child an ice lolly – please see your class 
teacher if you have any concerns about allergies.  
 
We also kindly ask that your child brings an additional £3.00 on the day in a labelled 
purse, wallet or envelope.  As part of the day, we will be visiting a souvenir shop so that 
the children can purchase an item of their choice. This will support the work that we will 
be doing as part of our ‘Money Matters’ curriculum.  If you have any further questions, 
please see your class teacher. 
 
Please log on to Parentpay to complete payment and give consent for your child to attend.  
 
If your child is in receipt of free school meals, please contact the school office as we may 
be able to offer assistance in paying for this trip.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
The Year 3 team. 


